
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to Holmer Green Senior School from the Parents’ Association.  We hope that your child 
will enjoy the time they spend here. 
 
As you are more than likely aware, the school budget does not always make provision for the 
‘extras’ that contribute to a rounded education and to this end the Parents’ Association organise a 
variety of social events to raise funds for various projects and items requested by the school. 
 
How can you help? 
 
You can support the events that are held to raise funds.  You could give us time by joining the 
helpers’ list or you could become a Committee member which involves one meeting a month, 
usually on a Wednesday evening, lasting for about an hour.  You could also join the Lucky 
Numbers club for which there are forms available. 
 
Please consider giving a little of your time – it can make a difference to the enrichment of your 
child’s education. 
 
In order to update our database, please complete the slip below and return it to school office. 
 
Thank you 
 
Rachel Evans 
PA Secretary 
 
  
 
 

HOLMER GREEN SENIOR SCHOOL PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

Parent’s name: 
 

Student’s name and form group: 
 
 

 
Occupation: 
 

Business contacts: 
 

Home telephone: 
 
Mobile telephone: 
 

Email: 

Please add my name to: 
 
 Helper’s list   
 
 Committee 

Signed: 
 
 
Date: 

 


